
 

Ref No. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 053                            Dated    1.6.2020 

 To 

The Chairman, 
Coal India Limited, 
Coal Bhawan, 
Premise No-04 MAR, Plot No-AF-III, Action Area-1A, 
Newtown, Rajarhat, Kolkata-700156 

 
Sub:--  Non-Receipt of Policy documents under CIL EDCPS and payment of  enhanced proceed  to executives retired after 

1-1-2017 
 
Dear Sir, 

Please refer to our letter no. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020/045 dated 15-05-2020 in which we had requested you to kindly issue 

instruction for arranging to send Annuity Certificate/Policy from the annuity providers to the annuity holders under CIL 

Executive Defined Contribution Pension Scheme. For this purpose, we are enclosing a second list of 18 such retired 

executives who have not yet received any document and request you to kindly issue necessary instruction to the 

concerned for needful action. 

 

Secondly, it is observed that LIC and some  other Annuity providers have not yet started payment of enhanced proceeds  

resulting out of enhanced addition to Corpus fund of executives whose salary  got increased due to pay scale revision 

w.e.f. 1.1.2017. It is requested to advise the failing annuity providers to speed up their process soon. 

 

Thanking You, 

Yours Sincerely 

 

P.K.SINGH RATHOR 
Principal General Secretary 
All India Association of Coal Executives (AIACE) 
 
 
 
Encl: 1 List a/a 
 
Cc:  
 
Director (Personnel), CIL 
Director (Finance), CIL 
 



 


